
155 Wingo Way, Mount Pleasant,
29464, SC

https://searchrealestate.co/properties/155-wingo-way/mount-pleasant/sc/29464/MLS_ID_25002758

Price - $1,750,000

Bedrooms

3

 

Baths

3

 

Half Baths

1

 

SqFt

2500

 

Year Built

2016

 

DOM

159 Days

Features

Cooling

Central Air
 

Floors

Wood
 

Roof

Metal

Laundry Features

Laundry Room
 

Security Features

Security System
 

Community Features

Clubhouse
Elevators
Fitness Center



Pool
Security
Storage
Trash
Walk/Jog Trails

 

Interior Features

Ceiling - Smooth
High Ceilings
Elevator
Kitchen Island
Walk-In Closet(s)
Ceiling Fan(s)
Family
Entrance Foyer
Living/Dining Combo

 

Utilities

Dominion Energy
Mt. P. W/S Comm

Fireplace Features

Gas Log
Living Room
One

 

Window Features

Window Treatments -
Some

 

Other

Marshfront
River Front
Seawall
Central
Ceiling Fan(s)
Multiple Closets
Walk-In Closet(s)



Description

Welcome to Tides IV - Charleston's Premier Waterfront Community. Nestled along the serene
waterfront of the Cooper River, Tides IV offers a lifestyle of unmatched elegance, where superior
construction, luxurious finishes, and coastal design seamlessly blend into a hassle-free living
experience. Unit 418 stands out as one of the larger floor plans in this exclusive building. This
corner residence features three spacious bedrooms, each with its own en-suite bath, offering
ultimate privacy and comfort. Expansive living areas are enhanced by floor-to-ceiling windows that
bathe the home with natural light, while an oversized terrace provides an ideal space for outdoor
relaxation or al fresco dining.Designer-inspired finishes, abundant storage, and custom closet
solutions ensure that both form and function are flawlessly integrated. The gourmet kitchen
features top-of-the-line appliances, stunning countertops, and premium cabinetry. Whether
preparing a casual meal or entertaining guests, the kitchen is both a culinary and aesthetic
centerpiece of the home. The spa-like bathrooms mirror this level of luxury, with sophisticated
stone finishes, designer fixtures, and custom cabinetry that maximizes both style and storage.
Tides IV residents enjoy world-class amenities, including an on-site concierge, a refreshing
saltwater pool, a state-of-the-art fitness center, and a finely appointed owner's retreat. Secure
underground parking, advanced building security, and thoughtful touches like grilling areas and a
pet grooming station elevate convenience and ease of living. Just minutes from Charleston's
vibrant historic downtown and some of the finest beaches along the East Coast, this exceptional
residence offers both the best of urban and coastal living.
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Location



155 Wingo Way, Mount Pleasant, 29464, SC


